Sager, John E - DNR

From: Sager, John E - DNR

Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 9:21 AM
To: hansen.scott@epa.gov

Subject: RE: Ashland Kreher Park Boat Launch
Scott,

The WDNR has completed a review of the current plans and specification for the Kreher Park boat launch within the
Ashland Superfund site. The WDNR’s review is not an engineering review nor is it a detailed review of the plans and
specifications. The DNR’s review was conducted to determine if the proposed work will maintain protectiveness of the
remedy. The WDNR previously provided comment on the initial boat launch plans and specifications that were included
in the EPA’s comments to the City of Ashland dated March 10, 2020. It appears the WDNR’s comments have been
addressed. It also appears that the proposed work will maintain protectiveness of the remedy and the WDNR has no
further comments at this time. Circumstances encountered during the work may result in a situation where the WDNR
may have concerns that remedy protectiveness is not being maintained. In this case the WDNR will relay its concerns to
EPA. Please let me know if you would like to discuss this further or if you have any questions.

Thanks.

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

John Sager

Hydrogeologist — Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

1701 N. 4% St.

Superior, WI 54880
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